
May 30, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Ted Gerstein 

ABC News -- Nightline 

47 West 66th Street 

Second Floor 

New York, NY 10023 

 

Dear Mr. Gerstein: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me on the phone today.  Per our conversation, I have 

enclosed a copy of the Review Board’s FY 1996 report and an information packet. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if we can be of any assistance to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosures 


